UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
FIELD SERVICE

Pine Ridge Agency, Pine Ridge, S. D., Feb. 28, 1935

Mr. Stanley Vescal, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma.

Dear Mr. Vescal:

I have just finished reading your book, "True Sources of Indian History", and an wondering whether or not there is any authentic picture of Crazy Horse.

I have not been able to find any picture of Crazy Horse, and I notice in your book that you doubt whether there is one. On the other hand, a picture has been published, and it is alleged to have been taken from one of your books. I have the cut that was used in one of the Haskell papers, alleged to be the picture of Crazy Horse.

None of the Indians on this reservation have a picture of him, and I am sure that none exists; at least, no one admits having one.

It might be of interest for you to know that just now we are trying to find the last resting place of Crazy Horse, and the Indians believe that we have found it. No doubt, you know that after he was killed in 1877, his body was turned over to his relatives, and was brought to the reservation, but the burial place was kept a secret from the white people.

Very respectfully,

James H. McGregor, Superintendent.

JHM GAV No. 1 EDIPHONE